Board of Directors

Raymond Moore – President Ralph Raymond – Vice President 501c3 EIN# 81-2650102



Our Mission

We provide scholarships for qualifying and deserving Plainedge students as well as financial help for Police officers, Firefighters, and Military personnel.

Dear Friend-

The Brian Moore Memorial Fund will be holding our Annual Brian Moore Memorial Golf Outing on Wednesday, August 31, 2022 on the Red Course at the beautiful Bethpage State Park Golf Course, 99 Quaker Meeting House Road, Farmingdale, NY 11735.

We are hoping to make this another very successful event. There will be a full breakfast, lunch station along the course for golfers, and cocktail hour and dinner after the outing.

This event is being held to raise funds for The Brian Moore Memorial Fund, which was set up to honor the memory of Brian Moore of the 105th Precinct, Queens, NY who tragically lost his life in the line of duty in May 2015. Brian, who was a graduate of Plainedge High School, grew up, played, lived in and was a well-respected member of the Plainedge community.

The goal of the Memorial Fund is to provide scholarships to qualifying & deserving Plainedge High School graduates, or financial assistance to the families of police, fire and military personnel, as well as other individuals in need.

We are reaching out to you to ask for your support in making this event successful. Any donation, large or small, would be greatly appreciated. We have setup several Sponsor levels, including Event Sponsors, Cart Sponsors, Lunch and Dinner Sponsors, Hole Sponsors and Tee Sponsors. We are also accepting donations which can be used in our Raffle & Auctions.

All monetary sponsorships can be done on our website at www.BrianMooreMemorialFund.com

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

We thank you, in advance, for your generosity.

Very truly yours,

Ray Moore President The Brian Moore Memorial Fund